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THOMAS STREET SOUTH, WINDSOR  

Green Street to Union Street 

ROAD RECONSTRUCTION 

16 September 2021 

 

 

 
(FENWICK STREET TO WAVERLEY ROAD)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

The City of Stonnington’s Engineering Department wishes to 
advise residents and other organisations that the 
reconstruction of Thomas Street South, Windsor is 
scheduled to commence on Monday 20 September 2021. 
 

The works will be undertaken by Panhold Constructions Pty 
Ltd and will include: 
 

 New underground drainage 
 

 New footpath 

 New kerb & channel 

 New charcoal coloured concrete vehicle crossings 

 Asphalt resurfacing of the road 

 Associated reinstatement works 
 
 

Working hours are 7am to 5pm Monday to Friday and 8am 

to 5pm on Saturday. 

 
The contractor Panhold Constructions and the City Of 
Stonnington Council will endeavour to minimise disruption at 
all times. However, some inconveniences are unavoidable 
during the construction period. We appreciate your patience 
and cooperation during these works. 
 

Yours sincerely,  
 

Engineering Projects 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Road Works and COVID-19 

Due to COVID-19 restrictions work will be undertaken 

within strict health and safety protocols to ensure the 

safety of both contractors and residents. Measures 

will include regular health screenings, social 

distancing, management of shared spaces, regular 

communication with residents and strict hygiene. 

Project Information 
 

Start Date   20 September 2021 
Target Completion Date End of November 2021* 

         *Subject to weather conditions 
 

FAQ: 
Q. Will “Vehicle Access” be affected?  

Yes. Vehicular access to private property will be disrupted 
during construction hours. Access is anticipated to be 
reinstated at the end of the day where possible. 
 

Q. Will “Pedestrian Access” be affected?  

No. Pedestrian access through Thomas Street South, 
Windsor will be maintained at all times, though there may be 
delays. Please adhere to any traffic management devices or 
instructions from the contractor. 
 
Q. Will on-street parking be affected? 

Yes. Some parking spaces will be lost to construction. 
Residents are advised to vacate on-street parking spaces 
as the site moves through Thomas Street South, Windsor. 
Parking will be reinstated when the road has been made 
safe. 
 
 
 

Contact for onsite issues: 
 

Panhold Constructions Pty Ltd 

Jon Holda 
M: 0412 434 320 

 
Council Project Manager 

John Sherrard 
Ph: 8290 3541 M: 0407 302 804 

 
Council Project Engineer 

Connor Curtin 
Ph: 8290 1302 M: 0419 895 208 

 

Out of Hours – Emergency Contact 
Ph: 8290 1333 

 



 

 

LOCALITY PLAN (NOT TO SCALE) 

Thomas Street South, Windsor

 

WORK SITE 

As part of Worksafe and OH&S practices, parking and pedestrian access will be limited during 

working hours within the Work Site. 

WARNING SIGNS MUST BE OBEYED AT ALL TIMES 

 


